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Hooper, Lundy & Bookman is pleased to announce that Robert Miller was

recognized by the American Bar Association’s Health Law Section with an

Emerging Young Lawyers in Healthcare Award during the Health Law

Section’s EMI Virtual Townhall on March 31.

The ABA recognized Robert for a broad range of achievement, vision, leadership,

and legal and community service in health law. Robert was one of only five

lawyers nationally who were recognized for this award. The award was presented

by the Section Chair, Jay McEniry, during his State of the Section address.
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